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Feeding feathered friends at Princess Christian Care Home

Last week we got busy with our residents making bird feeders for our gardens here at Princess Christian Care Home.

Our ladies and gents had great fun painting them and then filling them with seeds and lard.

We also made lard balls to hang in the trees, as well as star shaped seed treats – so hopefully we will encourage lots of birds to

visit our grounds, ready for our 'Big Garden Birdwatch' at the end of the month.
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